
 

 

Tuesday 6th  February 2018. 
 

BBC Radio 2 500 Words  Competition 
Dear Parent/ Legal Guardian, 
 
As part of our literacy work the children have been writing some excellent competition entries for BBC 
Radio 2’s 500 word writing competition. 
 
Before I can submit the entries I must seek parents permission for the children’s entry plus name, age and 
school to be sent to the 500 Words Competition judges. 
 
If you wish please follow this link for further details. 
http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/1V6nvt83ntX0f4T3crZgYYq/500-words-rules 
 
 
I need to do this before 17th February so in order for me to send the entries off before the half term holiday 
please could you fill in the permission slip below and return to school by Friday 9th February. 
 
Please be aware that only one competition entry per child may be submitted. Your child may wish to write 
their own entry at home and submit that. If this is the case that is fine but please indicate on the slip below. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Belinda Athey. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
To Whittingham C of E Primary School. 
 
I give permission for my child…………..………………………………….. (name) entry to be submitted to 500 Words 
Writing Competition. 
 
I do not give permission for my child ………………………………………… (name) entry to be submitted to 500 
Words Writing Competition. 
 
 
I understand that their work, name, age and school will be shared with BBC 500 Words Writing Competition 
and the following publicity should my child’s work be successful. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………….. Date ………………………………………………………………………. 

 
 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/1V6nvt83ntX0f4T3crZgYYq/500-words-rules

